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e Bills Tatlgate A Huge Success

Late rally secures
34-17 New
England Victory

The Buffalo Bills seem

to find ways to keep the
games close but the
results have been the
same for the 2004
tfootball campaign.
Aside from that, over
200 Parrot Heads and
friends took part in the
annual tailgate on
October 3rd.  As well
as the groups we had
from the Western New
York area, we also had
groups from Batavia,
Hamilton, ON,
Pennsylvania, and
Boston, Mass.

Our annual event has
become so popular that
it has grown from 50
attendees five years ago
and this year we had a
waiting list.

Highway Cleanup
Slated For
November

Highway clean up chair
Kevin Hamilton
announced the date of the
fall highway clean up had
been changed to Nov.
13th at 10:00 am This will
be our second of two
clean ups to clean the
stretch of land from
Dodge to Campbell. As
usual, immediately
following the clean up
will be a barbeque at
Kevin's house.

*A note of interest*
Sirius Satellite Radio has a
vacation channel that plays

numerous Buffett songs
throughout the day (and not
just the mainstream songs)

Check
Presentation At
Oct. 21st
Phlocking

The Western New
York Parrot Head Club
will be presenting a
$1000 dollar check to
Make-a-Wish at the
monthly phlocking on
October 21st. Proceeds
came from the past
Tropic Phest with the
help of Pete Herr.

Stop on out for our last
phlocking at the Dry
Dock for the year. You
can submit your
nomination at the
phlocking or donate to
the Wesley House. See
inside for more details
on both issues.
Monthly phlockings will
be moving to the
Dockside Inn starting in
November.


















